
 
 
Hour of Code (Primary School) 
 
For girls and boys aged 8-11 
Every Monday afternoon from 4:00-5:30pm 
Starting on the 24th January 2022 and running weekly until 28th February 2022 
Online  
No previous experience in coding is needed 
Join us for this hour of creativity and coding using Scratch and other exciting platforms to 
code your own animations, games and stories - each week we will have a new theme for you 
to explore with help from some coding experts!  
Register HERE: https://www.universe.com/events/hour-of-code-primary-school-
tickets-SJQT21 
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